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  The Decade of the Multilatinas Javier Santiso,2013-04-25 Latin American multinationals (multilatinas) have been
central in the rise of emerging markets in the last few decades. Their development comprises part of the global
shift of wealth and power between nations. The rise of firms in a broad range of sectors - including construction,
oil, telecommunications and the aeronautical industry - as important regional and global players is spreading:
companies in Brazil, Mexico, Colombia, Chile and many others are part of this increasing phenomenon. This book
analyses the trends, the countries and the firms involved, and explores the implications for the US, China, Spain
and the rest of Europe. In particular, Javier Santiso examines how Spain might profit from positioning itself as a
unique hub between Europe and Latin America. The Decade of the Multilatinas includes a wide range of statistical
data which will be useful to scholars, policymakers and commentators on Latin America in particular, and
international business and emerging markets more generally.
  Annual Competitiveness Analysis And Impact Estimation Of Exchange Rates On Exports From Sub-national Economies
Of Indonesia Khee Giap Tan,Nursyahida Binte Ahmad,S Shalini Sivakrishnan,Doris Wan Yin Liew,2019-11-12 Indonesia
is one of the largest economies in the world and is one of the major players in the global economy. The diversity
in Indonesia's socio-economic structure from province to province and region to region warrants an in-depth
inquisition at the sub-national level. This book forms part of the series of Asia Competitiveness Institute (ACI)
annual flagship study on the competitiveness of the 34 provinces in Indonesia. Using over 100 indicators, the
study covers four environments in (1) Macroeconomic Stability, (2) Government and Institutional Setting, (3)
Financial, Businesses and Manpower Conditions and (4) Quality of Life and Infrastructure Development, and 12 sub-
environments. This book also provides insights to the comparative strengths and weaknesses of the sub-national
economies and conducts a 'What-ifs' policy simulation to craft targeted policy recommendations for each
province.This sixth edition will continue to elucidate the competitiveness landscape of each province's
competitiveness. Additionally, this edition will also feature commentaries by the local academics on the recent
developments in the 34 provinces of Indonesia. In view of the importance of international trade to the Indonesia's
economy, this book also features the study of impact estimation of exchange rates on exports in Indonesia.
  An Introduction to Global Financial Markets Stephen Valdez,Philip Molyneux,2017-09-16 This textbook provides an
accessible introduction to finance and financial markets around the world. Requiring no previous knowledge of the
subject, the authors comprehensively cover a broad range of different types of banking, markets, foreign exchange
and derivative products. Incorporating recent events and current developments in finance, contemporary,
international examples are used throughout to illustrate this fast-moving subject area. With Stephen Valdez's
decades of experience as a financial trainer and Philip Molyneux's academic experience, they are the perfect team
for this accessible and applied textbook. This textbook is core reading for second and third year undergraduate
students studying modules in financial markets and institutions as part of business and management degree courses.
In addition it is suitable for use on MBA finance courses. New to this Edition: - Provides updated and expanded
coverage of the global financial crisis of 2007-08 and its aftermath - Explains and contextualises the major
structural and regulatory reforms of global banking and financial markets - A new design to make it more student-
friendly, such as illustrative boxes that explain key financial issues
  State-Owned Enterprises in the Global Economy Maciej Bałtowski,Grzegorz Kwiatkowski,2022-06-01 State-owned
enterprises (SOEs) combine economic activities resulting from their position on the market with non-economic
functions determined by the state owner. In many of the world’s major economies, SOEs play an important role, and
in some, such as China, India, Russia and Brazil, they are outright dominant. At the same time, the existence of
SOEs is largely ignored by economic theory and the current figures on SOEs on a global scale available in the
literature are questionable in terms of their methodological validity and thus they do not allow for a proper
cross-country analysis. This book fills this research gap. It focuses on the scope and importance of SOEs in a
broad group of the largest economies, primarily on a variety of quantitative estimates. It contains the results of
an extensive and unique empirical study of 37 of the world’s largest economies over the period from 2009 to 2018.
The findings showed that the average share of SOEs – measured by operating revenues and total assets – in the
group of the largest 100 enterprises (Top 100) of a given country is nearly 30%, while in the Top 20 group it is
even slightly higher. The authors present an econometric analysis showing the relationship between the scope of
SOEs and the various economic and non-economic characteristics of the studied set of countries. The book also
contains an in-depth discussion of selected key issues, such as the functions of SOEs in various types of
economies, the role of SOEs in capital markets and the phenomenon of SOEs with foreign capital. This work is
addressed to both academic economists, dealing with macroeconomics and economic policy, as well as researchers and
analysts from various international organizations and think-tanks.
  Indonesia Rising Anthony Reid,2012 There are reasons for thinking that this is at last Indonesia's moment on the
world stage. Having successfully negotiated its difficult transition to democracy after 1998, Indonesia has held
three popular elections with a low level of violence by the standards of southern Asia. Recetly its economic
growth rate has been high (above 6 per cent a year) and rising, where China's has been dropping and the developed
world has been in crisis. Indonesia's admission in 2009 to the G20 club of the world's most influential states
seemed to confirm a status implied by its size, as the world's fourth-largest country by population, and the
largest with a Muslim majority. Some international pundits have been declaring that Indonesia is the new star to
watch, and that its long-awaited moment in the sun may at last have arrived.
  Emerging and Frontier Markets Marcus Goncalves,Jose Alves,2014-10-15 Goncalves and Alves’ work is a very
interesting and promising book for the development themes of emerging markets. The style and quality of the
material is worthy of respect, providing a clear analysis of the internation-al markets and global development of
various economic and commercial relations and trading routes. —Yurii Pozniak, International Management Consultant
at Ukroboronservis, Kiev, Ukraine. Emerging and Frontier Markets: The New Frontline for Global Trade brings
together a collection of insights and a new outlook of the dynamics happening between the emerging and the
advanced markets. The book pro-vides also an excellent, easy to read and straight-to-the point economic and
political description of the MENA, BRICS, ASEAN, and CIVETS markets. A description that should interest every
person willing to invest, work or just acquire a deep understanding of the emerging markets economic and political
conditions. —Réda Massoudi, BU Director Management and Transformation Consulting, LMS Organization & Human
Resources. Casa-blanca, Morocco.
  Bear Markets and Beyond Dhruti Shah,2020-10-08 *WINNER* ‘SHORT BUSINESS BOOK OF THE YEAR’ – THE BUSINESS BOOK
AWARDS 2021 Unicorns, narwhals, yaks, cows and civets - what have all these creatures got to do with your hard-
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earned cash? Well, far more than you would think at first glance. They are all beasts that appear in the global
economic ecosystem. They pop up as warnings, messages, signals and useful analogies in order to help us navigate
what can sometimes be a confusing, closed-off world. In this book, BBC journalists Dhruti Shah and Dominic Bailey
guide you through the confusing world of business jargon with a bold, graphic bestiary. As well as more familiar
terms such as piggy bank, loan sharks and rat race, there are alligator spreads - which occur when an investor
will never be able to make a profit on their transactions, or a lobster trap, which is a type of strategy a
company will deploy in order to prevent a hostile takeover. There is even the memorable honorific of 'vampire
squid' given to Goldman Sachs.
  Boards Under Crisis Carmelo Mazza,Alberto Lavin Fernandez,2014-05-14 An innovative, research-based review of how
boards make decisions during crises – designed to offer insight and accessible theories for invested senior
management facing crises situations. This book gathers recent and historical research on boardroom decision making
from the field and business literature to review crises, TMT and decision making.
  Leveraging Cultural Diversity in Emerging Markets Marcus Goncalves,Finn Majlergaard,2015-12-02 Leveraging
cultural diversity is an important element for competing in the global market. Understanding the overall
macroeconomic landscape of emerging and frontier markets enables corporations and international business
professionals to fully realize the potential for strategic globalization. Most transnational and multinational
corporations have made substantial progress in their globalization efforts by establishing operations in several
countries and offshoring certain processes to countries with capabilities and growth potential. However, while
these recent globalization efforts have their roots in cost arbitrage, successful companies must understand that
globalization can be a means for shoring up competitive advantage to diversify intellectual capabilities and
growth and improve quality enhancement opportunities. This book looks at how one can move forward from the current
situation. Most people still see cultural differences as a barrier to success. The authors demonstrate how one
can, instead, leverage from the cultural diversity and create better, more competitive companies, better leaders,
and hopefully a safer and more sustainable world.
  Decoding Customer Value at the Bottom of the Pyramid Ritu Srivastava,2019-11-25 Mature businesses across all
advanced countries are struggling to find new markets. Indian market has been estimated huge in size,
approximately $1.2 trillion in purchasing power parity for the households earning an annual income of less than
$4,000. This comes to almost 880 million of Indian population of which 22 percent is urban India and 78 percent
rural India. Referred to as bottom of the pyramid/low income/subsistence markets, while these markets offer
immense business opportunities they also pose challenges. The needs of this segment have to be addressed by the
corporate world but it might need a new approach with new business frameworks for implementation. The companies
must understand what constitutes value for this segment, how it is different from other segments and how firms can
offer value through their market offerings; accordingly what could be the successful business models. Decoding
Customer Value at the Bottom of the Pyramid: An Urban India Perspective answers these questions through a
practical, rigorous and research oriented way. This book is a must read for business executives across the globe
with an interest in the low income customers in India.
  Advanced Economies and Emerging Markets Marcus Goncalves,José Alves,Carlos Frota,Harry Xia,Rajabahadur V.
Arcot,2014-09-08 There is intense competition among emerging markets to capture their share of the global economy.
This book addresses questions that are germane to accomplishing this goal. Most important to this end is the study
and practice of international business and foreign trade.
  The Rise Of The New Economic Powers And The Changing Global Landscape Haico Ebbers,2022-12-19 This book explores
the catching-up process of a group of large emerging markets: the New Economic Powers. This process is extremely
robust and should be considered as the defining trend of our age, resulting in a pivotal change in world economics
and politics. The outcome is that the West cannot dominate the world as it did in the previous 200 years. Today's
world is pluralistic, and the larger emerging markets are becoming increasingly influential. That is the new
reality, which at times caused, and will cause, further discomfort and uncertainty in the West. In the eight
chapters, the viewpoints on globalization of nine New Economic Powers are discussed. Each chapter is an essential
element in understanding the process of globalization and the role the New Economic Powers play in it.
Essentially, their views are guided by a fundamental different look about the role of the market and the
government in society, compared to what we see in the West. The New Economic Powers understand the power of the
market to create prosperity, but at the same time emphasize the need for government interference. This delicate
balance is particularly visible with respect to their international trade and investment policies, which bring
them in conflict with Western countries and multilateral institutions such as the WTO and the IMF. The book helps
the reader to understand the fundamental choices made by policymakers in the New Economic Powers.
  Governance as a Catalyst for Public Sector Sustainability Baporikar, Neeta,2023-03-27 Proper implementation and
the practice of governance in the public sector improve organizational performance through increased efficiency,
productivity, quality, and innovation. Ultimately, governance helps organizations make better decisions,
streamline processes, and reduce re-work, whilst also increasing integrity by bringing transparency and greater
collaboration among stakeholders. Governance as a Catalyst for Public Sector Sustainability examines the concepts
that have powerfully influenced development policy and investigates the role of governance in these institutions
and how they have affected current development discourse. Covering topics such as public health sector
sustainability, institutional participatory governance, and human resource information systems, this premier
reference source is an excellent resource for government officials, policymakers, students and educators of higher
education, librarians, researchers, and academicians.
  Advances in Quantitative Economic Research Nicholas Tsounis,Aspasia Vlachvei,2022-08-30 This volume presents
advanced quantitative methods and applications in economics with special interest in macroeconomics,
microeconomics, financial economics, international economics, agricultural economics, and marketing and
management. Featuring selected contributions from the 2021 International Conference of Applied Economics (ICOAE
2021) held in Heraklion Crete, Greece, this book provides country specific studies with potential applications in
economic policy.
  Proceedings of the International Conference on Technology and Innovation Management (ICTIM 2022) Arnifa
Asmawi,2023-02-10 This is an open access book.The Centre for Knowledge and Innovation Management (CEKIM), Faculty
of Management, Multimedia University is set to hold its second conference titled `International Conference on
Technology and Innovation Management 2022 (ICTIM 2022)’ which carries the theme `Humanizing Innovation for
Sustainability’. This conference will bring together academic researchers, industry players, policymakers and
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civil society leaders to engage and share the latest trends and development in technology and innovation
management.
  Financial Econometrics: Bayesian Analysis, Quantum Uncertainty, and Related Topics Nguyen Ngoc Thach,Vladik
Kreinovich,Doan Thanh Ha,Nguyen Duc Trung,2022-05-28 This book overviews latest ideas and developments in
financial econometrics, with an emphasis on how to best use prior knowledge (e.g., Bayesian way) and how to best
use successful data processing techniques from other application areas (e.g., from quantum physics). The book also
covers applications to economy-related phenomena ranging from traditionally analyzed phenomena such as
manufacturing, food industry, and taxes, to newer-to-analyze phenomena such as cryptocurrencies, influencer
marketing, COVID-19 pandemic, financial fraud detection, corruption, and shadow economy. This book will inspire
practitioners to learn how to apply state-of-the-art Bayesian, quantum, and related techniques to economic and
financial problems and inspire researchers to further improve the existing techniques and come up with new
techniques for studying economic and financial phenomena. The book will also be of interest to students interested
in latest ideas and results.
  Opportunities and Challenges for Tourism and Hospitality in the BRIC Nations Dhiman, Mohinder Chand,2016-09-06
The stability and wealth of a nation’s economy is dependent upon the success of various industrial sectors. The
tourism industry has experienced massive growth in recent years, creating more jobs and becoming a source of
foreign exchange. Opportunities and Challenges for Tourism and Hospitality in the BRIC Nations is a pivotal
reference source for the latest scholarly research on the recent developments and contemporary issues within the
services sector, highlighting cross-cultural implications as well as societal impacts of hospitality and tourism
on emerging markets. Providing insight on managing and maximizing profitability, this book is ideally designed for
researchers, professionals, upper-level students, and academicians involved in the services industry.
  Business Environment in a Global Context Andrew Harrison,2016-10-14 Andrew Harrison has expertly authored this
engaging text on the business environment, offering theoretical rigour, along with a truly global focus, and an
understanding of the economic dimensions of the subject. The text takes a unique approach exploring the business
environment at different spatial levels (global, international, national, and regional), in different dimensions
(culture, ethics, internationalization, markets, technology, and risk) and in the main geopolitical regions
(Europe, the Americas, Asia, and Africa). The text is packed with up-to-date case studies that demonstrate how
international companies are affected by, and deal with, serious global issues ranging from the Arab uprising to
the growing influence of the BRIC countries. Practical insights interspersed in each chapter provide balanced
commentary on the key issues and topics discussed, with further research being prompted by related questions. The
text is accompanied by an Online Resource Centre, which includes: For Students: Chapter and case study updates
Emerging issues Annotated web links Ideas for research topics For Lecturers: Lecture notes PowerPoint slides
Assignment scenarios and questions Guidance on discussion questions and cases Figures and tables from the text
  Economic Management in a Volatile Environment Ramkishen S. Rajan,Sasidaran Gopalan,2014-12-15 This book
discusses some of the challenges relating to macroeconomic and financial management in a volatile and uncertain
world brought about by greater financial openness. It explores the implications of a key set of issues emanating
from financial globalisation on emerging market economies in a rigorous but readable manner.
  Latin America's Emerging Middle Classes J. Dayton-Johnson,2015-01-27 Politicians, business leaders and citizens
look with hope to the Latin American middle class for political stability and purchasing power, but the economic
position of the middle class remains vulnerable. The contributors document the remarkable emergence of this middle
group in Latin America, whose measurement turns out not to be an easy task.
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